
STUDENT COUNCIL 
Popcorn .50 per bag  

Popcorn will be the 1st & 3rd  

Fridays of each month 

Student Store will be the 4th  

Friday of each month  

 The first popcorn day will be  

OCTOBER 4th! 

Important Dates 
 

Monday, September 30th 
All pledge sheets due! 

 
Friday, October 4th—VIKE HIKE 

 
Wednesday, October 9th—Copies of  pledge 
sheets will be sent home so you can see how 
many laps your child completed and begin  

colleting money. 
 

Wednesday, October 16th—Pledge Sheets and 
money are due so your child can be eligible 

for the raffle drawings. 
 

BACK ROW: Megan Bowser, Shyanna Buskirk, Niles  

Koopman, Alyssa Burchardt, Allyson Blank, 
 

MIDDLE ROW:  Camden VanVolkinburg, Caden Johnson, 

Jenna Weber, Audrey Coffey, Titus Baier 
 

FRONT ROW: Ava Saganski,  Kellen Sikkema, Leo Pena, 

Hayden Grauman, Ethan Tyler, Nell Weber, Sheriff Stevens 
 

BOTTOM  LEFT: Grady Garrett 

Dick’s Market 
Field Day T-Shirt Contest 

⁕Each grade level will compete to collect the most Box  
Tops and Dick’s Market Receipts.   

⁕The contest will run from Sept. 23-Oct. 25   

⁕Send in your receipts and box tops to your classroom 
teacher.  Each classroom has a collection bag that will hold everything 
during the contest.   

⁕The class who wins gets to choose their Field Day T-shirt color. 

NEW: Box Tops are going digital! You can now download the Box Tops 

App and scan your receipt to still receive .10 per label.  No more clipping 

required! As an incentive, each parent that sends Mrs. Szczepanski a 

screenshot of your sign up efforts (make sure it shows your name) will 

count as 100 box tops received for your child’s class!  Screenshots should 

be emailed to loraszcz@hpsvikings.org and please include your child’s 

name and teacher.  
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HOPE 
(Hopkins Organization of Parents as Educators) 

 

Our next HOPE meeting  

is Monday,  

October 14th   

at 6:00pm 

Office Conference Room 

YOUNG FIVES/KINDERGARTEN 
Parent pick up will be in the Kdg. open area from now on.  

The doors will open at 2:45 for parents to come in.  

PLEASE do not come in before that time, teachers are 

giving end of the day instruction.  They will open the 

doors when the kids are ready to go.  THANK YOU! 

 When Severely Ill 

 Fever: Temp of 101 degrees or greater AND behavior changes or other signs and 

symptoms (keep home until 24 hours fever-free, without use of fever-reducing 

medications) 

 Diarrhea: no loose stools for 24 hours prior to returning to school ** 

 Vomiting: no vomiting episodes for 24 hours prior to returning to  school** 

 Rash: with fever or change in behavior** 

 Skin sores (weeping sores that can’t be covered with waterproof dressing) 

 Certain Communicable Diseases: may need to be excluded 

 

 

** These are general recommendations only! Consult a physician or local public health department. 

As the weather gets colder we tend to 

see an increase in these tiny creatures!  

Please talk to your kids about NOT  

sharing hats, combs, brushes etc. with 

other students. Thanks for helping us 

keep our kids Lice Free! 

Parent Teacher  

Conferences 
 

Tuesday, October 8th   

4-7pm  

& 

Thursday, October 10th   

4:30-6:30pm 

 


